
T H E  M O N T H L Y  O W L
T H E   P R E - S C H O O L  R O O M  S E P T E M B E R  N E W S L E T T E R  

Hello Pre-School Families and Kiddos! 
As we enter the month of September, we are
embracing back to school themes in our classroom.
We will be focusing on getting to know one another as
we welcome new kiddos into our room. Additionally,
we will learn about friendships and families.  We will
continue developing the childrens’ language skills,
both written and oral. Sign-ins and sight word
practice will be implemented daily. Our kiddos will
continue going outside and we ask to be weary of the
weather and dress your children accordingly. 

the l i ttle  nest  w i l l  be
closed  on 

Monday ,  September  7  
in  observance  of  Labor  Day !

happy b i rthday !
happy b i rthday to our

September  owls  and  teacher !
ms .  Ang ie
   september  13
Loretta  
   september  20
gus
   september  24

QU ICK UPDATE !

IMPORTANT NEWS! 
The preschool classroom’s
curriculum can be found

on ProCare Connect.
Please do not hesitate to

reach out with any
questions or concerns.

Additionally, please
remember to bring your

Owl's labeled water bottle
daily. Thank you!


